We, therefore, request that the GOR limit be increased
from 2,000 to 1 to 3,000 to 1 and made retroactive to
January 1, 1984. This would enable us to produce the well
with an uninterrputed flow pattern.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours Very Truly,

L.E. Thomas

LET/dr

cc: OCC Artesia NM.




